
Public Hearing Notice 

 

The Person County Board of Commissioners give notice that the proposed schedules, standards, 
and rules to be used in appraising real property in Person County have been submitted to the 
Person County Board of Commissioners and are available for public inspection in the Tax 
Office, 13 Abbitt St., Roxboro, NC. The Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing on 
the proposed schedules, standards, and rules on Monday, December 7, at 7:00 p.m. in the Person 
County Office Building Auditorium, 304 South Morgan Street, Roxboro, NC. 


